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Dear Commissioners

We need 1500 contract position limits.

As has been explained to you, if limits were reduced to the 1500 contract level, this change
would affect less than 1% of all traders on the COMEX.

Andrew McGuire has tipped you off to the illegal and manipulative attacks by JPMorgan
traders. He has walked you through the crime as it was taking place.

VVhy have we heard nothing more from you on this matter?

You must be painfully aware that you are now in the position of the SEC when it was tipped off
by Harry Markopolis concerning the Madoff scandal. The SEC also failed to act.

This nation’s greatness stems from the fact that it was established with a firm rule of law.

VVhen do you plan to enforce the law concerning the illegal trading of the JPMorgan traders?

Charlie Sitzes
Bloomington, IN
812-822-1706
c.sitzes@comcast, net


